MAIDEN ERLEGH

' ; Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson
B, BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH

25 September 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 10 Parent Information Evening

We hope that your child has settled into the new school year at Maiden Erlegh School in
Reading, we are looking forward to an exciting year ahead.

Our scheduled Year 10 Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 7 October will now take
place virtually via Zoom from 6pm — 7pm.

Please ensure you have created a Zoom account prior to the meeting. Please click here to
access the meeting.

Meeting ID: 945 4547 8337

Passcode: XM5jbL

During the evening, we will share relevant information and ways you can support your child
with their learning at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading. There will also be a chance during
the evening for parents to ask any questions.
We hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you.
Yours sincerely,
% o
Miss B Davies
Head of Year 10


https://zoom.us/j/94545478337?pwd=U3dXTlZ3K0xVMzJIYnlsbDgrL0lrQT09

